658 Parker Street,
London WC2B 5QB
Secretary: Susie Miller

Hi There!

As you no doubt have already read in Pats Editorial, this is the last issue of
the David Cassidy magazine. Naturally | am as sad as she is because it also means
that we won’t be able to continue running the fan club.

Darid, of course, will continue going from strength Lo strength, but in future 1
am afraid you will have to wrile to either his record company here or in America
if you want details about his future plans.

This means of course that we won'L be issuing a new fan club wallet. But, if
you would like to have a memento of one of the greatest pop stars we have ever
seen, | can still let you have the old wallet at a specially reduced price of 50p. All
you have to do is to send a cheque or pastal order for gﬂp made payable to David
Cassidy Magazine, eross with two lines from top to bottom and address it to:
Susie Miller (W), David Cassidy Fan Club, 58 Parker Street, London WC2B 5QB.

Running the fan club and bein| assoclated with someone like David is something
1 shall never forget. | know that [ haven't always found the time to do everything
1should, and I apologise if [ have ever disappointed anyone by not replying to
their letters, but if you could have seen the pile of mail that came in every day
1 am sure you would have realised that I never could have found the time to satisfy
wvery single person.

Can I just remind you once again about something that [ know [ have
mentioned many times before, but sadly | won't have the chance to ever say

gain — if you want to order a wallet or any of the special photos that Pat has

mentioned In her Editorial, please don't forget to print your name and address
very clearly at the top of your letter. That's one of the things that has
always given me a lot of trouble. You'd be surprised at the number of fans
‘who, over the past four years, have sent in money to join the fan club, or to
buy some of the posteards or posters that we have been selling, and haven't
given us the slightest clue as to where we should send it.

Thanks for all your letters, telegrams and cards which have made my life so
much happier, and I hope that I have the chance to meet some of you in the future,
perhaps at a David Cassidy concert!




